Nurture Nature

Monday Memo
November 25, 2024

Hello Everyone,
-Final reminder: December 1st is the deadline for State Awards and Flower Show Awards.

-January 10th is the deadline for Youth Contests.
The Youth Contests website page has been updated by adding the Essay Contest for high
school students.

On this Thanksgiving holiday, THANK YOU to all of the members in the GCFM organization for
doing their part to help us run efficiently and keeping ourselves current. Your hard work,
dedication, and spirit of volunteerism helps make things run smoothly when everyone pitches in
to help. Working together helps us achieve our goals and makes for a healthy community of
gardeners of which we can be proud. | am very grateful and appreciative for all that you do.

So, whether hosting or just visiting with friends and family, | wish you all a wonderful
Thanksgiving Day.
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Enjoy each day.
Marjorie Dienhart
GCFM President
“Nothing is more honorable than a grateful heart.” — William

Wordsworth


https://www.gcfm.org/gcfm-state-awards
https://www.gcfm.org/flower-show-awards
https://www.gcfm.org/ngc-youth-contests




